
  

 

 

Friday 6/9/2017  

Prayer Team: 

School is winding down and we are gearing up for summer. We're so thankful for 

this community and have a number of praises and prayers to share with you.  

 

Praises: 

All of our After School Centers have finished up and we're so pleased with the 

work that was done with the children this year. They all learned so much! They had 

a chance to show off what they've learned during final performances for their 

families and it's been such a joy to see. 

 

We are getting a number of sign ups for Summer Camp and City Sail and praising 

God for that and hoping that it will continue until every spot is filled.   

Prayer Requests: 

Today we anticipate having hundreds of teens coming to apply for a Teen Life 

Internship today. We have been praying for the teens we will meet and asking God 

to bring the right ones to us.  

 

Please continue to pray that our seniors finish their high school and New City Kids' 

careers well. We will be celebrating them next Friday, June 16th and it's our prayer 

that the seniors will feel affirmed, supported, and celebrated, and also that all 



 

of the logistics would come together.  

 

Prayer for a family in our midst that is having some significant struggles - physically 

and economically. We are doing what we can to support them through this difficult 

time, but would ask for your prayers. 

 

Internally, we have a number of transitions with staff moving into new roles and we 

also anticipate a number of new hires in the coming months. We are praying for 

God's leading as He works to bring the right people to join our incredible team. We 

also ask for prayer for the staff that will be hiring that they will be discerning in 

finding the right applicants.  

 

We feel evidence of your prayers and are so thankful that you support us in this 

very meaningful way! 

Sincerely, 

Josh Dornbos 

Executive Director  
  

 

 

 

 


